

Thornbury Municipal Harbour

Transient Mooring Reservation

Dear Transient Boater,

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Thornbury Harbour has made mandatory protocols and safety guidelines for transient docking. In completing and signing the following form, you are agreeing to abide by the health and safety requirements that have been implemented by the Town of The Blue Mountains and Public Health Ontario. Our intention and hope is that boaters have a safe and enjoyable stay at the Thornbury Harbour. The mandatory safety guidelines are as follows:

- 1. All boaters must be practicing physical distancing.
- 2. Only boat owners should be aboard the vessel. No additional guests are permitted in the harbour or on one's boat while it is in the Thornbury Harbour.
- 3. We are only allowing one person per shower room at a time. When entering the shower building, announce yourself, make sure no one is using the facilities before entering. There is disinfectant provided for guests to self-sanitize with.
- 4. All boaters must follow the government of Canada COVID-19 protocols found at the following link: https://www.publichealthontario.ca/en/diseases-and-conditions/infectious-diseases/respiratory-diseases/novel-coronavirus/public-resources
- 5. We are only accepting payment via debit or credit. No cash payments will be accepted.

The Thornbury Harbour will be open to transient bookings as of June 29, 2020.

Contact Information	
Applicant Name:	
Phone Number(s): Email Address:	
Boat Information	
Boat Overall length: Power (Including swim platforms, etc.)	Sail
Draft: Beam:	
Hydro Required: Yes No	
If Yes, One 30 amp Two 30 amp	
Reservation Info	
Arrival Date: Departure Date:	
Arrival Time: Departure Time:	
Office Use Only	
Reservation Taken (Date): Staff Init	tial:
Assigned Slip: Entered into HMS:	
Shower Card #: Credit Card Number:	Card Returned: